WCA Board Meeting

May 26, 2014

Recorded by Pam Hendricks	
Meeting called to order 9:10 am	
Attendance: Bonnie Eckman, Lon Eckman, Joe Maenza, Pam Hendricks, Antoinet Giunta, Corky Morris and Toni Law	te
April meeting minutes were approved	
Treasures Report given – 213 paid members for 2014	
Yard of the month	

Old Business:

- New benches have been painted and installed in the park. (Thank you to Richard and Corky Morris). Are there more to be placed?
- Park has been sprayed for insects and will be sprayed one more time.
- Dues and Don'ts to be posted on website by Joe. Toni will send paid membership spread sheet to Joe for sorting by address and posted on website. Bonnie also will use to designate payments for park passes.
- Toni to meet with Mr. Brockman, CPA, on behalf of Woodlands

New Business:

- Kids leaving bottles and cans on basketball court Have been asked by Corky to please keep clean
- Suggestions from members for park included having a community garden and repairing tennis courts. It was decided that the garden would not be appropriate because of the cost of watering. The cost of repairing tennis courts is being looked into.
- It is suggested there is a need for additional cameras to be installed for surveillance and to discourage vandalism and people dumping trash at gate. People are in park very late at night again. Board will discuss at June meeting.
- New hand grips for Volcanic Climber in part are needed Corky to look in to cost and will contact manufacturer. Corky will report at June meeting.

- Bulb is burned out at front entrance. Joe, Lon and Corky will find out how to get replaced.
- The back wall to the Woodlands needs to be cleaned and repainted. There was discussion as to cost and if volunteers would be available to help. It was suggested owners of property adjacent to back wall be contacted for possible volunteer donation of monies, time or both.
- Garage Sale Spring garage sale was on a very rainy day with poor attendance. Next date is October 25. It was suggested we should possibly sister with Devonshire in the future for greater attendance.
- Next news letter is due All board members bring article of interest to be included in news letter to June meeting.
- Board to bring goals for 2014 to June meeting
- Welcome Committee: Antoinette continues to monitor for new residents. The number of new families has greatly increased this year. She has purchased items needed for the welcome packet and will present invoices to Toni for reimbursement.

Meeting Adjourned at 10:00am